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My experience as a CIR is steadily increasing.
This time I' d like to tell you about “Hello
English”, one of the things I'm in charge of
coordinating.

Hello English is a program designed to get
kindergarten/nursery school students to
enjoy English before they enter elementary
school. By coming into contact with foreign
cultures and by developing a familiarity with
English, we would like to create chances for
them to become interested in foreign

Eglrtﬁréqfé English, we start with a song. After
singing and dancing together, I give a short
introduction about my home country America
and my hometown Atlanta. Following that we
play English games, and have picture book
story time. In the past we’ ve also played
dodgeball and even an English version of
“janken ressha.”

My favorite part of Hello English is
interacting with the kids. Seeing how
enthusiastic and energetic they are inspires
me. We have “Question Time” where the kids
are free to ask me anything they want. Every
so often I get I funny questions like “How
come your English is so good?” and “Why’ s
your hair so curly?” I'm happy to hear the
unreserved, honest, and sincere nature of
the kids’ questions.

Hello English continues to be a great
experience. Being around the kids makes me
feel younger. Next month, in December, I hear
a special guest is coming to Hello English. I
wonder who it could be...? I'm looking
forward to meeting more of the cheerful
Fukuroi students. See you soon!




